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Lisa Wells appointed Executive Director of the Family, Adult and Children First Council 
 
 
Lancaster, Ohio- The Fairfield County Board of Commissioners is pleased to announce the appointment of 
Lisa Wells as Executive Director of the Fairfield County Family, Adult and Children First Council (FACFC), 
effective August 24, 2016. The Council is a partnership of public and private non-profit, for-profit, and family 
serving agencies and organizations committed to improving the well-being of children and families in Fairfield 
County.  

Mrs. Wells holds a bachelor’s degree in Human Services Management. Throughout her professional career, 
Mrs. Wells has been deeply involved in the central Ohio community. She has served as Vice President of the 
Newark & Licking County Chamber of Commerce and has been employed by the Fairfield County Department 
of Job and Family Services and Lancaster City Schools.  She also has extensive volunteer and community 
involvement with the Child Advocacy Center of Fairfield County and Fairfield Medical Center Twig 14. 

“I’m honored to serve in this position,” said Wells. “ I look forward to working with a broad coalition of 
community partners for the betterment of the children and families of Fairfield County.” Ms. Wells is married 
to husband Steve and has three children, son Nate and stepsons Adam and Kyle. 

For more information, please contact Rachel Elsea at relsea@co.fairfield.oh.us 
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